
School News  

January 30, 2020 

 

SAVE THE DATE  

CHILI FEST 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 7 

5:00 

Holy Name School 

OECTA JOB ACTION 

OECTA announced that they would be taking part in 

a one-day full withdrawal of services on Tuesday, February 4, 

2020. Due to this full withdrawal of services, all ALCDSB 

schools will be closed to students on Tuesday, Febru-

ary 4, 2020.  

This includes elementary and secondary students.  

Hot Dog Lunch 

The Hot Dog Lunch scheduled for Tuesday, 

February 4,  will be held Wednesday, February 5.  



Hot Lunch and Hotdog Orders  

New hotdog orders for March, April and May will be avail-

able for purchase between February 6 and February 19 

through Cash Online only. There  will not be any paper copy of orders 

sent home. Please note that we are not able to accept late payments.  

New hot lunch orders for March, April and May will be available for 

purchase beginning  February 28 through Cash Online only. There will 

not be any paper copy of orders sent home. Hot lunch orders can be 

purchased all at one time or  you may purchase week by week. Each 

week’s hot lunch order closes the Sunday night for the following Thurs-

day’s hot lunch. We are not able to accept order after the Sunday cut 

off for the following Thursday.  

You can make payments using a credit card or transfer money to your wallet.  

You can register for School Cash Online at: 

https://alcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/ 

You can find support for using School Cash Online by calling the Help Desk at  

1-866-961-1803 or visit 

Schoolcashonline.com/Home/Support  

School Newsletters 

Please note that our school distributes our newsletter using the emails 

provided on the Student Information Forms that were completed in 

September. If you are not receiving school emails, please contact your 

teacher with your email so that we can update our school records.  

Please do not register for the school newsletter on the school website.  

https://alcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/



